
Lori Panton 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Hello, 

Joshua Woodland < dr.woodland@thewoodlandeyeclinic.com > 
Tuesday, April 8, 2025 8:10 AM 
Lori Panton 
Planning & Zoning petition for 915 9th St SE 

l'rn the property owner next to the property petitioned for rezoning (WK Dyersville, LLC) . I think it will be a 

good thing for Dyersville and its continued growth. My only concern is traffic flow with Kwiktrip coming 

in. You should consider putting a traffic light at 12th Ave & 9th St. Other than that I am in full support. 

Thank you. 

Joshua Woodland, OD 

President, Chief Optometrist 
The Woodland Eye Clinic 

Located in Dyersville, Elkader, 

&West Union 
Main office: 563-875-0006 

fax: 563-594-5277 

"As we express our gratitude, we must never forget that the highest appreciation is not to utter words, 

but to live by them." -JFK 

IF YOU RECEIVE THIS EMAIL IN ERROR, PLEASE CONTACT THE SENDER 

IMMEDIATELY AND THEN DESTROY THE EMAILED MATERIALS. 

IMPORTANT: This email transmission contains confidential information, some or all of 
which may be protected health information as defined by the federal Health Insurance 
Portability & Accountability Act (HIPAA) Privacy Rule. This transmission is intended for the 
exclusive use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and may contain 
information that is proprietary, privileged, confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under 
applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient (or an employee or agent responsible 
for delivering this email transmission to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified 
that any disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is strictly 
prohibited and may be subject to legal restriction or sanction. Please notify the sender by 
telephone (number listed above) to arrange the return or destruction of the information 
and all copies. 
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Provided to commission the night of the meeting. 


